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2 February 2017 

 
 

Dear Representative Sam Kito, 
 
My name is Cindy Clock, I am the Executive Director for the Seward Chamber of 

Commerce, CVB. 
 

The beloved Mount Marathon Race® is 90 years old this July 4th.  While at one time 
the race was considered a “classic”, it no longer is.  We haven’t had wagers on 

winning times since about 2006. 
 
I support removing the language in State Statute that limits race classics to the Mt. 

Marathon Race Classic. 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you might have. 
Good luck and thank you for your service to the great state of Alaska! 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cindy Clock, IOM 

PO Box 749 
Seward, AK  99664 

 
907 224-8051 

director@seward.com  
 
 


